Dear Virtual Families,

As mentioned in last week's communication, we created an Online Learning Hub that will include a link to all communication provided by the district. We will also start adding building specific communication for virtual learners to this <u>Online Learning Hub.</u> This can be found on our district website by going to <u>www.gocreek.org</u>, hover over the "Parents" tab, and click "Online Learning Hub."

Report Cards

Our online courses are designed as semester courses which do not provide a quarterly reporting feature that aligns with the traditional in person student calendar. We will be recommending a Calendar for Online Learners, that reports progress by semester, for approval by the Board of Education. If approved, grades would be reported at the end of the first and second semester, with an interim report provided half way through each semester.

Thank you for your continued support,

BCS Curriculum Department